
THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO  

Joint Boards Meeting  

October 18, 2022 

6:00 PM  

  

The Oshtemo Township Public Meeting was held in person at the Township Hall. Residents 

were able to give public comment in person and through email. Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell 

called the meeting to order at approximately 6:00 PM.  

  

PRESENT:   

Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell  

Clerk Dusty Farmer    

Treasurer Clare Buszka   

Trustee Cheri Bell 

Trustee Zak Ford 

Trustee Kizzy Bradford 

Jim Porter, Township Attorney 

Al Smith- PC 

Dick Skalski- DDA 

Denny Patzer- Friends of the Parks 

Anna Versalle- Planning Commission 

Joe Gesmundo- SoDA 

Deb Everett-PC 

Iris Lubbert, Planning Director 

 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell opened public comment. No public comment.  

 

ARPA Funding Overview 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell provided a summary of the ARPA projects budget.  

 

Upcoming Master Planning Projects 

Planning Director Iris Lubbert provided information about master planning and how to view the 

presentation to the Board at a previous Board meeting. She also discussed the housing study that 

is being conducted by the W.E. Upjohn Institute. A presentation to the Board regarding the 

housing study is schedule for October 25.  

 

Board/Commission Updates 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell invited each board or committee to present updates. Friends of the 

Parks, SoDA, DDA, Planning Commission, Zoning Board of Appeals, and the Township Board 

all provided updates.  

 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell adjourned the meeting at approximately 6:43 PM.   

    

Prepared by: Dusty Farmer     Attested: Libby Heiny-Cogswell  

         Township Clerk                          Township Supervisor  


